
  

 

 

 

 

 

To Whom it May Concern:  

Fragomen, Del Rey, Bernsen & Loewy, LLP represents Arizona State University with regards to its U.S. 
immigration matters and provides assistance to students traveling to the United States to attend classes 
at ASU as needed.  

As confirmed by ASU's International Students and Scholars Center (ISSC), ASU is operating in an on-
campus, in-person format and expects international students to be present on campus in accordance 
with their international student status. All l-20s issued by ASU meet the requirements for international 
students to apply for and obtain nonimmigrant visas and meet eligibility requirements for entry into the 
United States.  

All students are advised by ISSC to present their passport, valid visa, current Form 1-20, all other valid 
documents necessary for entrance to the United States, and follow CDC travel guidelines, restrictions 
and recommendations before they travel to the U.S.  

Should any questions in regards to a student's international student status arise, decision regarding 
detainment, or denied entry, please contact the below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jena Decker-Xu  

Senior Associate  

Fragomen  

Jdecker-xu@fragomen.com  

480-305-2843 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Erik Schmitz                                          

Associate Director, PDSO  

Arizona State University  

Erik.Schmitz@asu.edu  

480-647-4874 

 

Erik Schmitz 
Associate Director 
Arizona State University 
International Students and Scholars Center 

Jena Decker-Xu  
Senior Associate  
Fragomen, Del Rey, Bernsen & Loewy, LLP 
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